
Dear Faithful Supporters,

Here is our main prayer request:

(Col. 4:3-4) “Withal praying also for us, that God would 
open unto us a door of utterance, to speak the mystery of 
Christ…That I may make it manifest, as I ought to speak”.

Whew! Where did the summer go? It was a whirlwind of 
full schedule for us. Our summer ministry was connected 
with spring international travels; Brazil, Hungary, France 
and England.  God blessed the international ministry with 
a soul saved here and there; “Mercy drops round us are 
falling but for the showers we plead”, the song goes. But 
each soul is precious to our Saviour, Jesus Christ, who 
died and rose again for them(Rom. 4:25). Then we 
returned to the USA and went directly to Bass Lake 
Baptist Camp in southern Minnesota. I preached four 
weeks of camp and the Spirit of God used the Word of 
God to bring fourteen youth to the Son of God! How we 
pray that these new babes in Christ were followed up 
properly when they returned home. From MN, we traveled 
to Ohio for three meetings and on to upper NY and NJ for 
evangelistic ministry. In NJ, we were delighted to preach 
through our interpreter(Pastor Pardine) in this larger 
Hispanic church.  This pastor was my translator in Peru 
and now pastors in Patterson, NJ. 

We are now back in Minnesota for three weeks of revival 
meetings, having completed one in Fergus Falls, now on 



to Bemidji and Jeffers. We will then proceed to DeSmet, 
SD, where Laura Ingles of “Little House on the Prairie” 
lived with her family.  Our fall meetings take us to NY, CT 
and ending up with another four week ministry at 
Northfield, MA. We have ministered there several times 
over the past fives years as they are still seeking a pastor. 

We are excited to announce that our son, Jonathan, and 
his wife, Megan, are expecting their third child(another 
boy) at the end of December.  This is our TENTH 
grandchild!  We praise God for our three children and 
these precious grandchildren. May our Lord bless all of 
your children and grandchildren as well.

We love and pray for each of you regularly.  You are a 
great support team.  We will soon be ticketing our flights 
for ministry in Hawaii, Guam, the Philippines, Cambodia 
and Micronesia (January through all of March, 2025). We 
then will be reminded of the great part you play in our 
international ministry.  God bless you all,

Evangelist Randy Chovan and Grace

Sent from my iPad


